
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 143 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO LONG TERM SUSTAINABILITY AND 

FUTURE OF THE TIMBER AND FOREST PRODUCTS 

INDUSTRY 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 27 May 2021 

 

 



As you will see this is the first time I have ever done a submission. I am very worried about 
logging in our Native Forest . I have been camping at cod-hole in Dorrigo plateau, Nymboi-
Binderay National Park , I saw & took pictures of the area's which had been logged everything 
was gone, it was very sad. We did not see any tall old trees at all on our travels. The impacts of 
native harvest logging is not being done like in the past of selective logging. We need a 
sustainable future for this industry, many more plantation 
estate. We need to protect our ecosystems. Please please do the right thing & stop native forest 
logging, look at the tourism benefits of native forest. Let the forest heal from the fires. THIS IS 
IN YOUR HANDS 


